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Appeal of Shari Gesche to a Fire Inspection Correction Notice at 1682 ST. CLAIR AVENUE.

(Home owner lives out of state:  homeowner applied for license 4/1/10)
1) Windows - vinyl double hung opening 22.75 (H) Code 24, windows were installed prior to homeowner
purchasing 2005, asking for variance
2) Front Steps, Hand rail - asking for extension, weather permitting
3) Front Steps, Repair or replace unsafe stairway - asking for extension, weather permitting

March 11, 2011
Recommend variance on egress window dimensions.  Hearing on rest of appeal.
4/6/11--Appellant called and stated she is withdrawing Items on front steps.

WHEREAS, in the matter of the appeal of Shari Gesche to a Fire Inspection Correction Notice at 1682 ST.
CLAIR AVENUE, the Legislative Hearing Officer has reviewed the appeal and considered the testimony of City
staff and the appellant;

WHEREAS, the Legislative Hearing Officer recommends that the City Council grant a 1.25-inch variance on
the openable height of the egress windows in the southwest, northwest and east bedrooms; now, therefore, be
it

RESOLVED, that the Saint Paul City Council hereby accepts and adopts the Legislative Hearing Officer's
recommendation in this matter.
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